
Hello,
My name is David Barovian and I am deaf. I am writing in support of House Bill 2498. I would like to have a notation about my 
deafness on my drivers license. This would help a police officer or an emergency person know that I cannot hear them. It would 
make me feel less worried if I were stopped by a police officer for any reason.

Please vote yes on HB2498.

David Barovian
941 NE 73rd Ave
Hillsboro, OR 97124


